

LỚP 9 GHK1 FORM 2026 TEST 13

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

Question 1. A. dead B. thread C. bread D. idea

Question 2. A. accident B. travel C. language D. prepare

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

Question 3. A. suburb B. neighbour C. advice D. people

Question 4. A. lacquerware B. absolute C. pollution D. permanent

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

Question 5. The _____ helps with issues like noise complaints and local disturbances.

A. Police officer B. electrician C. garbage collector D. firefighter

Question 6. After the party, everyone was happy to _____ the host for a wonderful evening.

A. pass down B. remind C. take care of D. thank

Question 7. He had to put _____ his trip because of a family emergency.

A. Off B. in C. up D. of

Question 8. They wondered _____ to start the new neighborhood watch program.

A. who B. what C. where D. how

Question 9. Unless you follow a healthy diet, you _____ feel tired.

A. Might B. will C. can't D. should

Question 10. If you don't hand _____ your homework, you will get into trouble.

A. In B. into C. up D. on

Question 11. I'm not good at art so I'm _____ this subject. I'll try French now.

A. Attending B. marking C. dropping D. taking

Question 12. Mary: " Shall we have a drink when you finish your talk?" John: " _____"

A. No you can't B. All right C. You're welcome D. You needn't do that

Read the following announcement and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks from 13 to 16.

Announcement: Health Screening Day

The Community Health Center would like to announce:

- All residents are invited to attend (13) _____ health screening event on July 15 at 9:00 AM.
- Each participant is to bring your (14) _____ records for a more accurate assessment.
- If you (15) _____ any concerns before the event, please contact the health center.

The screening will take place (16) _____ the main clinic building.

Question 13: A. an B. a C. the D. no article

Question 14: A. health B. healthily C. healthy D. healthiness

Question 15: A. have B. to have C. had D. having

Question 16: A. in B. at C. on D. with

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions from 17 to 18.

Question 17: Put the sentences (a-c) in the correct order, then fill in the blank to make a logical text.

_____. So the neighborhood group planned a Green Sunday to clean up the park. _____.

- a. He made a neighborhood group so everyone could get updates about Green Sunday and future activities.
- b. Finally, they chose a time and gave out tools for everyone to start cleaning the park at 8:00 a.m.
- c. He posted a message on social media, asking students, volunteers, and others to join.

A. c-b-a

B. a-c-b

C. b-c-a

D. c-a-b

Question 18: Choose the sentence that best fits as the opening sentence for the text (in Question 18).

A. Many people were excited to help clean up the park and make it look nice.

B. The park cleanup faced some issues but ended successfully.

C. Cleaning the park is important to keep the city clean and green.

D. Many public places need cleaning because people leave trash, especially in parks.

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks from 19 to 24.

Did you know that reading can keep your mind active and (19) _____ well into old age? Several years ago when I was working as a newspaper reporter, I interviewed a woman who was a resident at a local nursing home. She was 100 years old. She read at least one book per week. (20) _____, intelligent and fun to talk with. "I love to read. It helps me (21) _____ up with what is going on in the world," she said. "A friend of mine brings me a new book every week. (22) _____, I look forward to her visits and I look forward to the books. We talk about the books we have read.. "Reading (23) _____, as well. For one thing, reading a good story can help you forget (24) _____ the problems in your own life. For the other thing, reading also sets a good example for younger generations.

Question 19: A. engages

B. engagement

C. engaged

D. engage

Question 20: A. She bright was

B. She bright

C. She was bright

D. Bright she was

Question 21: A. catch

B. keeps

C. keep

D. catches

Question 22: A. Therefore

B. Although

C. But

D. However

Question 23: A. has others benefit

B. has benefits other

C. has other benefits

D. have others

benefits

Question 24: A. any

B. some of

C. many

D. much

Question 25: shouldn't/ visit/ the/ If/ park,/ a/ national/ you/ feed/ you/ wildlife./

→ If you visit a national park, you shouldn't feed the wildlife.

Question 26: medical/ you/ you' re/ advice./ consider/ should/ unwell,/ seeking/ If/ feeling/

→ If you' re feeling unwell, you should consider seeking medical advice.

Question 27: you/ finish/ test/ you/ hand/ it/ and/ leave/ home/ immediately.

(can)

→ If you finish your test, you can hand it in and leave for home immediately.

Question 28: Linda/ win/ contest/ she/ have/ enough money/ go travelling/ Europe.

(might)

Read the following sign or notice and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.



Question 29: What does the sign say?

A. We should wear the mask for nothing.

B. Mask doesn't help to prevent virus disease.

C. Wearing masks is helpful to prevent coronavirus.

D. It is dangerous to wear masks nowadays.

Question 30: What does this notice say?

CLEANER WANTED
Will pay £6 per hour.
Call: 353456

- A. The cleaner job pays £6 per hour.
- B. You need to call 353456 to ask for a job interview.
- C. The pay is £5 per hour.
- D. This job pays a fixed amount, not hourly.

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions from 31 to 36.

If you'd like to improve your English, one thing you can do is to build up your vocabulary. In order to do this, you have to practice a lot. I'm afraid there is not a shortcut for this, but there are many effective ways. First of all, you should read a lot. You can read short stories, comics, newspapers, magazines, etc. depending on your English level. As you read, you can try to guess the meanings of unknown words from the context of the sentence. If you cannot, then look up the definition in a dictionary. English to English dictionary should be your first choice and keep the translator as last.

Another way of building vocabulary is to watch movies in English which will also help with pronunciation. Try to be involved with the language as much as you can. Keep a vocabulary notebook and write down a few words each day. Keep in mind that you have to revise them regularly. In my opinion, to communicate with people all you need is words. Even if you just say the words one after another, people most likely will understand what you mean regardless of the order of the words and grammar.

What is the main idea of this passage?

- A. What we can do to improve our English
- B. The difficulties in learning English
- C. Problems of learning a second language
- D. The best way of communicating in English

According to the writer. English learners should _____.

- A. write down some words every day
- B. find a short cut to practice English
- C. use a dictionary for translation
- D. avoid using English to English dictionary

What is one suggested method to improve vocabulary?

- A. Avoid reading any books completely.
- B. Watch movies in your own native language.
- C. Read a variety of different materials.
- D. Use a bilingual dictionary as your first choice.

The word involved in the passage is closest in meaning to _____.

- A. relaxed
- B. determined
- C. excited
- D. occupied

How often should you revise the words in your vocabulary notebook?

- A. Only once a week to save time.
- B. Regularly to reinforce your memory.
- C. Only when you think it is necessary.
- D. Every month to keep things fresh.

The word "communicate" in paragraph 3 is OPPOSITE in meaning to _____.

A. understand

B. talk

C. ignore

D. connect

Four phrases/sentences have been removed from the text below. For each question, mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks from 37 to 40.

The Impact of Technological Development

Technological development has changed how we live, work, and communicate. The rise of the internet and smartphones (37) _____. With just a few clicks, people can find information, shop online, and talk to others around the world. Technology has also changed the way we work, (38) _____. Automation and artificial intelligence help companies become faster and more productive. However, with these changes come challenges, as (39) _____. Society needs to adjust to these changes and make sure technology helps everyone. In conclusion, technology has made life better, and (40) _____.

A. made communication easier and faster

B. some traditional jobs have been lost

C. allowing people to work from anywhere

D. it will keep shaping our future in many ways

Question 37. _____

Question 38. _____

Question 39. _____

Question 40. _____